
Notice of Motion submitted by Deputy Mayor Bailey regarding Rental of Comber 
Medical Building 
 
Whereas the Comber Medical Building has been vacant since July 2020; 

And whereas it is desirable to encourage medical-related care to the area; 

Now be it resolved that the Council of the Municipality of Lakeshore direct 

Administration to complete the necessary repairs to the Comber Medical Building, 

located at 6405 Main Street;  

That the property be leased for no less than fair market value for a period of three 

years, with an option to renew for 2 additional 3 year terms; and 

That the Mayor and Clerk be authorized to execute the lease and any amendments 

thereto, and that the Director of Engineering and Infrastructure Services, in consultation 

with the Clerk, be authorized to issue any renewal options on behalf of the Municipality.  

 


